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Regional Office - Delhi
G-3, Sector-10, Dwarka, New Delhi-110075
wH/Ph.: +91 011-25074100/200
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NHAI/ RO-Del/05/2023-24/(E-file no.230013)/ 32-3 Date: 01.01.2024

To,
Senior Technical Director, NIC,
Transport Bhawan, New Delhi - 110001
(E-mail: pk.jain@nic.in, mansoor@nic.in )

Sub: Non-visibility of chainage wise details of Package- 3&4 of Dwarka Expressway on NOC MoRTH
portal.

Ref: Applicant letter no. 03 dated 09.11.2023.
Sir,

This is in refence to the applicant letter dated 09.11.2023 wherein applicant has submitted
that “the proposal of water pipeline crossing has been upload on Ministry Portal with all supporting
documents (copy attached) but due to non-availability cf stretch of project on portal website. The
same has been discussed with Mr. Mansoor for the same issue than he reply the proposal stretch has
shown on the request of NHAI Officials.”

2, In this regards, it has been gathered that though the Dwarka Expressway is visible on the
NOC MoRTH portal. However, chainage details of DWE are not available on NOC MoRTH portal
because of which applicant is unable to submit proper application on Portal.

3. In view of the above matter, it is requested to resolve the above-mentioned issue of
applicant and apprise this office at the earliest.

Encl: - As above Q%ﬂ
&

(Ankit)
Manager (Tech)
For RO-Delhi

Copy to: Project Director, PIU-Dwarka, New Delhi
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File No. PIU/DWE/40/02 (computer No.230013)
366,/2023/PIU - Dwarka

Ref No. NOC/NH/WPL/GPDL/03 i Dated 09-11 2023
To
Project Director

National Highways Authority of India

D-21 Corporate park, 201 E/A, 2"° Floor,
Sector-21, Dwarka, New Dehli-110077

Sub.: Permission for Laying of 150mm dia Water Pipe Line crossing at Ch. 15. 722 on NH
248-BB (Dwarka Expressway Section) In the state of Haryana.

Ref: 1.  Your office letter no . PIU/DWE/40/02/3243 dated 10.10. 2023.
2. Our office letter no. NOC/NH/WPL/GPDL/01 dated 2.06.2023.
3, Your office letter no. PIU/DWE/40/02/3565 DATED 6.11.2023
Dear Sir,

In the view of subject cited above, the proposal of water pipeline crossing has been

Upload on Ministry Portal with all supporting documents (copy attached) but due to no non
availability of stretch of project on portal website. The same has been discussed with
Mr.Mansoor for the same issue than he reply the proposal stretch has shown on the request

of NHAI Officials.

It is requested to kindly grant us necessary permission at earliest please.

Yours Faithfully

T

(Mr. Manish Jindal)
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Authorized Signatory

Godrej Projects Development Limited

Encl.; as above



